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2020 Annual WLA Meeting 

Due to the Covid-19 situation, the WLA board has voted to postpone the 2020 

WLA Annual Meeting originally scheduled for May 28th until further notice. 

 

The current WLA board will continue as is until an annual meeting or special 

election is held. 

 

The WLA still needs 2 additional board candidates. Please consider this 

opportunity to give back to your lake community. 

Beach Cleanup 

The annual beach cleanup is set for May 16th at 12 Noon and with May 17th the 

designated rain date.  We need several volunteers to help with the dock and 

various other tasks.  Volunteer work helps to keep our dues down, so please 

donate some time if you can. 
 

Note:  State restrictions are set to expire May 15th.  If they are extended, the beach cleanup will  be 

rescheduled.  Beach opening and best practice operation will be determined by Lakelands Golf and 

Country Club.  

 

Tasks to be completed: 

• Raking and tilling the beach 
area and the playground 

• Dock installation 

• Raking the lake • Setting out the furniture 

• Raft launch and Swim 
buoys positioned 

• Sprinkler heads need attending (cleaning of 
the heads and adjustments to the spray 
action) 

• Planting flowers • Priming the sprinkler system. 

 

• Cleaning the facilities • Leveling out the walkway from the beach to 
the beach house. 
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Bring your: 

• Rakes • Waders 

• Shovels • And elbow grease! 

• Tractors  

Everyone is welcomed! Refreshments and camaraderie await you! 

You can contact me, Carrie Dygert, at 734-604-five or 
cdygert@hotmail. com, if you have any questions or 
would like to help with small projects on a different day. 
If you have children that need to earn community 
service time for their organization, this would be a great 
way to get in some hours! 

 

And here is the “2020 Wish List,” any contributions will be greatly appreciated: 

• 30 Pool noodles and five 5-gallon 
buckets. (All of our pool noodles from 
last year were so old that they were 
disintegrating.) 

• Flowers for the planters. 

• Fishing nets to catch the gigantium 
bass, “Big Ben”  

• A volunteer with a tractor to 
spread the sand that will be 
delivered in June. 

• Solo cups for members who forget the 
“No Glass” rule. 

• Three 30-foot cedar logs that 
haven’t been treated 

• Baking Soda for fridge and freezer • Shovels and boogie boards 
from 5 and Below. 

• Adirondack ottomans • More “cheeses” from 
Knutson’s in Brooklyn, MI 

• Child size Adirondack chairs  
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Lake Life 

 

Baltimore Orioles are back! 

 
From the archives - circa Feb 1994 
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Winans Lake Sport Fishing! 



   Winans Lake Views                                                                  May 2019 

 

Winans Lake Views May 2019                                                                                                          Page 5 of 5 

 

New Neighbors 

Let's welcome these new neighbors to the lake:  
 
Payton and Miles Redmond live at 5831 Winans Drive with their three 
dogs: Pancake, Meatball and Bear.  
 
Miguel Razo ad Cecilia Gallego  live at 5835 Cowell Road (Old Road) with their 
dog Matedor.  

 

New Neighbors 
Mary Evergreen does a great job welcoming new neighbors but could use YOUR 
help.  Please send her an email if you see movement on houses next/close to 
you. Her email is mlevergreen at charter dot net. 
 
WLA Web Site 
The Winans Lake Web Site is up and running.  Check it out for the latest news 
and beach information at WinansLake.org.   
 
Newsletter 
Please send any articles or pictures you'd like included in the newsletter to Terre 
Voegeli (voegelit@gmail.com). 
 
You are receiving the Winans Lake Association newsletter because you are a 
current Winans Lake Association member on the Lakelands country club 
membership list OR because you have asked to receive the newsletter in past 
years.  You can email me directly (voegelit@gmail.com) to add additional 
household email addresses, change existing email addresses or be 
removed.  You can also use the Mailchimp unsubscribe option below to change 
your email address or be removed from the mailing list.   

http://winanslake.org/

